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In addition to our half termly newsletters we will be doing a “weekly      

updates” bulletin to keep you up to date with things going on in the coming 

weeks. We hope that you will find this useful. Hopefully this will reduce 

the amount of reminder texts and emails you receive! 

 

  Tuesday 26th Nov - Years 3 & 4 will be swimming on Tuesday 26th November so please remember 

swimming kits. 

 

 Wednesday 4th Dec - All Rotary club Christmas shoeboxes to be handed in by this day. (You can 

collect one from the school office). 

 

 Friday 6th Dec - Last day of after school clubs. Non school uniform day in exchange for tombola 

prizes/donations for the Christmas Fayre. 

 

 Tuesday 10th Dec - Years 3 & 4 will be swimming on Tuesday 10th December so please remember 

swimming kits. 

 

 Thursday 12th Dec - Reception and years 1, 2 and 3 will be doing their Christmas nativity at 

Whitemead and will need a packed lunch, tickets will be issued shortly.  

 

 Friday 13th Dec - Our Christmas jumper day and Christmas school dinner will be on Friday 13th.  

We will send out the dinner options in the next week or so for you to order.  

      We will also be holding our Christmas Fayre from 3:30 - 5:00pm. 

 

 Thursday 19th Dec - The whole school will be going to a Christmas Pantomime at Monmouth Savoy 

Theatre during school hours. We ask that children bring a packed lunch on this day, feel free to 

make it a Christmas themed lunchbox by including some party food or by decorating their lunchbox. 

If your child usually has “free school meals” please let either the office or the class teacher know 

if you would like a packed lunch ordered. School will also finish at 2pm this day. 

 

 Friday 20th Dec - Inset day. 

 

 Monday 6th Jan - Monday 6th January is our first day back in the new year.  

 

Important Information 

 If you are planning on bringing older siblings to the Christmas play at Whitemead, you will need to 

purchase an extra ticket for them to ensure there is enough seating. 

 If anyone would like to donate any adult or children tombola prizes for the raffle at the Christmas 

fayre that would be great. 

 We have had quite a lot of enquiries about e-schools, there is an app you can download on your 

phone from the app store called e-schools. 

 Please be aware that we are now phoning all parents/carers about any head bump regardless of how 

minor it may be. 

Friday 22nd November 2019 


